
 
 
 

Pediatric Research 
Who: Children Ages 5-17 with Cerebral Palsy  
When: A weekend in January-April 2020 (Exact weekend TBD) 
Where: Shenandoah University, Scholar Plaza Loudoun 
How Long: 30 minutes or less! 

Procedure 
Participants will perform four short walking tasks, three while 
wearing a small, non-invasive sensor in an elastic sock placed on 
both legs, and one without the sensors. These small sensors will 
provide detailed information about the way they walk. We will 
analyze this data for our study. All information will be kept 
anonymous and the study should take no more than 30 minutes! 

Contact Information 
Advisor: Michele Wiley PT, DPT, PCS mwiley@su.edu 
 

Student Researchers: suptqtug2021@gmail.com 
 


